
 
June 2017 
 
Dear Dean/Director of Admissions: 
  
Please join us as the Cape and Islands School Counselor Association continues to promote higher 
education and other postsecondary opportunities that exist for our students at our ​53​rd​ Annual All Cape 
College Day Fair on October 18, 2017.​ Each year, approximately 2,000 students and parents from 
across Cape Cod, the Islands, and southeastern Massachusetts attend this fair. As in past years, the fair 
will be held in Barnstable High School’s Field House. 
  
Please join your fellow representatives and school counselors for dinner and a cash bar, immediately 
following the fair, from 6:00-8:00 p.m., at Alberto’s Restaurant in Hyannis. Directions to Alberto’s will be 
provided at the fair upon check-in. 
  
On the day of the fair, please remember to check in at the Registration Desk between 2:45 and 3:30 p.m. 
The Field House doors will be locked until 2:45pm. To avoid the traffic congestion of past years, we ask 
that you not arrive early and please do not park in the fire lanes. The school busses will be gone by 
2:45pm. 
 
The cost to attend All Cape College Day is $125 per institution. This fee includes dinner for one 
representative at Alberto’s Restaurant. Additional dinners may be reserved at a cost of $30 per meal. 
Please note:​ ​Registration procedures have changed this year. ​Please visit our website, 
www.theCISCA.org​. On the main page, please follow the link to register for the event. Once you have 
completed your online registration, you will receive an invoice by email with instructions for submitting 
payment.  Tables will be reserved on a first-come, first-served basis so your prompt reply is important. 
Please register for the fair by July 31, 2017.  
 
Mail your payment to: CISCA, PO Box 175, West Barnstable, MA 02668. ​Please verify that your vendor 
database reflects our organization’s name and address. Payment is expected by September 1, 2017.​  A 
copy of our W-9 is included in this invitation.  If you forward your request for payment to someone else at 
your institution, please forward the W-9.  Confirmations will be emailed to the first 200 institutions at the 
end of July. After we reach 200 attendees, we will form a wait list. 
 
If you have any questions concerning All Cape College Day, please contact Jennifer McGuire at 
allcapecollegeday@gmail.com. ​Email is the preferred method of communication​. Thank you for your 
support and participation in this program. 
  
Sincerely, 
The Executive Committee 
Cape & Islands School Counselor Association 

http://www.thecisca.org/
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